
 1st Grade Academic Engagement Day 
 
If the district designates a day as an Academic Engagement Day, please choose 1 activity from 
each column to complete.  You will do a total of 4 activities each day. 

Write 5 numbers that 
are less than 50 
using  the following 
numbers.  
7, 3, 6, 1, 4, 2 

Think of all the ways 
to make 100.  Write 
your answers. 
 
Bonus: choose other 
numbers 

Write the days of the 
week. 
 
Write sentences 
using the days of the 
week. 

Write a story about 
something you really 
like to do. 

Ask your family 
members to choose 
their favorite season. 
Make tally marks to 
show totals.  Which 
has the greatest, 
least? 

Write your numbers 
from 100 to 0. 

Read a book for 20 
minutes.  Tell your 
favorite parts. 

Ask your family for a 
handful of change. 
Sort and count the 
coins.  How much 
money do you have? 

Write your color 
words.  
Bonus:  Write 
sentences using color 
words. 

Write a story about a 
car, a girl and a 
house.  Is it nonfiction 
or fiction? 

Pick an animal and 
write everything you 
know about the 
animal.  

Count by 2’s to 100. 

Find cans of food in 
your house.  Write 
the name, how many 
ounces.  Write the 
food words in ABC 
order. 

Read a book for 20 
minutes.  Tell 
someone the 
character, setting, 
and events. 

Write a story with a 
problem and a 
solution.  

Write your ABC’s. 
Practice writing 
capital and lowercase 
letters for each. 

Count windows in 
your house.  Use tally 
marks to show how 
many.  Count doors 
in your house and 
compare how many.  

Play a card game. 
Make pairs that add 
to ten.  Can you use 
more than 2 cards to 
make 10?  Write the 
equations. 

I was walking and I 
picked up rocks. I 
already had some in 
my bucket.  I picked 
up 12 more and now I 
have 28.  How many 
are in my bucket 
now? 

Choose 15 sight 
words each 
beginning with a 
different letter.  Put 
them in ABC order. 

 


